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Canon Peter Hall CE Primary 

Weekly News 
The focus of our work in school this week has been 
keeping safe online. We celebrated Safer Internet Day 
on Tuesday with a whole school assembly led by Mr 
Moss. Within this assembly, we looked at how 
technology has changed over time. The children were 
fascinated to see how the appearance of telephones 
and games consoles have changed over time. We talked 
about all the positive changes that have happened in 
the development of new technology and how to keep 
safe when online. If you need any support in keeping 
your child safe online then please do not hesitate to 
contact the school. 
 

Attendance 
Regular attendance at school is the most important way 
that parents can ensure that their child reaches their 
academic potential and receives the pastoral support 
they need.  For the last few years, since the Covid 
pandemic it has been quite confusing for parents as to 
whether they can send their child to school with coughs 
and cold-like symptoms. The UK Health Security Agency 
(UKHSA) says that children should attend school with 
cold like symptoms such as runny noses, sore throats 
and coughs. Please remember that early morning aches 
and pains often pass, so don’t keep your child at home 
‘just in case’ when they could be learning in class. When 
you send your child to school with minor aches or pains, 
please tell the school staff and they will phone you if 
your child continues to have symptoms. An absence 
from school due to cold like symptoms may not be 
authorised. There are very few reasons we can authorise 
an absence from school.  If unsure as to whether your 
child should attend school then please contact Mrs 
Drew or the school office who will advise you.  
 

Lost Property 
There are lots of jumpers, cardigans and even a couple 
of coats in our lost property box. Please have a look in 
here if your child is missing something as there are so 
many clothes in here of very good quality. 

 
 
 

Glow Party 
Our Glow Party was a soaring success. We had over 100 
children attend the disco and they had a fabulous time 
with the foam/snow machines being the highlight. The 
children were kept entertained with games and dancing 
by Paul from 100% Entertainment. The smiles on their 
faces said it all! A massive thank you to our PTFA for 
giving up their time to sell glow bands and drinks. If 
anyone is interested in joining our PTFA then please 
contact Mrs Drew or Ceejay Clark.  
 

School Nursing Drop in Session 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 19th February -School reopens to pupils 
Wednesday 28th February – Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 7th March- World Book Day 
Thursday 14th March- Bingo Night 
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